

CITY CLERKS GOVERNANCE AND PROTOCOL SERVICES

2020 March 16

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON UTILITIES AND CORPORATE SERVICES

Please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the Standing Policy Committee on Utilities and Corporate Services scheduled for **Wednesday**, **2020 March 18**, has been cancelled.

The next Regular meeting for the Standing Policy Committee on Utilities and Corporate Services is scheduled to be held at 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday, 2020 April 15.

Thank you for marking your calendars accordingly.

Linda Gibb

Legislative Advisor